
1926 Australian Ladies’ Rowing Council meeting 
April 29, 1926 held at the Clark Boat House, Kangaroo Point, Brisbane.  

Regret was expressed that the other affiliated states had not replied to the intimation forwarded 
them or the date of the race or to the receipt or the Rules forwarded.  

Miss Connor, having forwarded an affiliation fee for the Albert Park Club and the resignation of 
the said club not having been received on the affiliation of the Victoria Ladies Rowing 
Association, the Acting Hon. Sec. was asked to write and find out the position of the Victorian 
representatives on the Council. 

Vice-Presidents S.A. Mrs. Lavington Bonythou 

WLD Mrs. T.O. Cowlishaw  

Councillors  S.A. Miss J. Thomas  

QLD Misses Abercrombie and Foubister 

VIC Misses Partington and Gardner 

A motion was passed by the Council “that the names of the councillors representing their 
respective states or their acting proxies be forwarded to the acting secretary one month 
previously to the date of the Interstate Race. 

As there seemed little chance of holding the next Interstate Race in Tasmania it was decided 
that the matter be left an open question to be decided by a majority vote of the councillors re 
usual procedure of such motions. Miss Abercrombie was asked to hold the books until such 
decision has been made. 
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